
  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

About State FFA Nominating Committee 
 
FFA members have the opportunity to serve the 
organization in many capacities. One distinguished 
opportunity available to twelve FFA members is 
service on the Iowa FFA nominating committee. 
This committee will interview candidates and set the 
state officer election ballot prior to the State FFA 
Leadership Conference. This resource and the 
State Officer Selection Process Webpage has 
information about being a nominating committee 
member and outlines the specific processes 
involved in the selection of this committee. 
 

Selection of the nominating committee is a critical first 
step in the state officer selection process. To ensure that 
the nominating committee is qualified to select the next 
year’s Iowa FFA officer slate, specific board policies and 
procedures have been established to guide the selection 
and conduct of the nominating committee. Beyond these 
Board policies, the Iowa FFA Association staff has 
implemented several administrative procedures to further 
ensure that the nominating committee is prepared for the 
task of selecting the Iowa FFA officers. 


